USFS bike trail meeting

The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit has
hired professional trail and bike park designers Hilride to
work with trail users to create a plan for improving the
Corral Trail. The Corral Trail is a popular multi-use trail on
Lake Tahoe’s South Shore that is popular with mountain bikers
and open to dirt bikes and all-terrain vehicles as well.

The first opportunity to participate in the redesign will be a
workshop facilitated by Hilride on April 28, from 6-8pm at 35
College Drive, South Lake Tahoe. This meeting will be an
information-gathering session at which trail users will be
able to describe their interests and identify what types of
experiences they are seeking.

On June 11, National Get Outdoors Day, Hilride will lead a
design workshop on the trail after a brief session at the
Forest Supervisor’s Office. More details on the on-site
workshop will follow.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/04/usfs-bike-trail-meeting/

